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PADDLING POOL PAVEMENT GAMES 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 36/22                             11 APRIL 2022 

The purpose of this Report is to  

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND    

The Town Council’s Assets and Services Working Group has considered a suggestion from Deputy 
Mayor Steph Toogood to enhance the area around the Paddling Pool by the addition of adhesive 
pavement games suitable for children. 

2)  PROPOSAL   

a) At its meeting of 29 March the Group agreed to recommend to the Town Council the 
acceptance of a quotation from Design and Lines Ltd for three games in a total of £418.10, 
subject to the completion of a satisfactory Risk Assessment. 

b) The contractor commissioned to carry out the repairs to the roof of the Esplanade Public Toilet 
has offered a special price of £90 to apply the games to the base surface subject to that being 
during his work on the Toilet. 

c) The Town Council’s Health and Safety Officer has completed the Risk Assessment and is 
content for the proposal to proposal to proceed. 

d) Copies of the three proposed games are attached to this Report. 

3) C RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to agree the purchase and installation of the three pavement 
games attached to this Report in the Paddling Pool area. 

 
 
 
 
 








